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Dear Secretary of State,
Thank you for giving us a route to declare our opposition to this badly thought out scheme.
We are very positive about renewable energy and would welcome further solar panel farms in our area.
However the scale of this project is so vast, that it will permanently degrade the land around several villages,
removing valuable and productive farm land forever. Something the UK cannot afford to do in these
challenging times.
We are particularly worried about the increase in battery storage facilities and the danger of fires and worse
from these.
Please do not be influenced by the greedy unprofessional speculators who are trying to make a fortune setting
up a scheme which they know is obscenely out of scale to the site they have chosen.
Yours sincerely
Louize and James Hurst




